
Come Tell the CSC: 
•	Reject Civil Service and Department of Human Resources 

Proposals to Eliminate the Public Posting of Eligible Lists
•	Preserve the Merit System
•	Keep Transparency and Oversight in Hiring

Civil Service Commission Meeting
Room 400, City Hall

Monday, August 20
Comment Period Begins After 5 p.m.

Over 850 SEIU 1021 members have 
signed petitions and over 100 showed up 
at Civil Service to voice their concerns.

We need as many members at this 
follow-up meeting as possible.


